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October Update 
 

This update highlights key activities and achievements for the month of September. 

September highlights: 

• Current membership stands at 184 with the acceptance of 2 new members.  

• Development of our communication system with the purchase of laptops, a 

phone, email accounts and data storage and management systems. 

• Engagement of a graphic designer to commence work on our marketing and 

business merchandise. 

• Provision of feedback to WA Network of Alcohol and Drug Agencies 

(WANADA) on their position in relation to proposed Mental Health 

Commission (MHC) Methamphetamine Action Plan (MAP) Taskforce Crisis 

Intervention plans. 

• Progression made toward our first formal review for audit. 

On a different note, we are sad to say goodbye to Andrea Barnard who has resigned 

from the Board due to personal and study commitments leaving our current Board 

membership at 7. 

 

 
 
 


